
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Sawyer, Mark 
20 June 2017 16:36 
,TOBY.GOULD@london-fire.gov.uk l 

'slove' 
RE: GLA rep at Portland House 

Toby, 
John B is aware. 

Mark 

Sent with Good (www.good.com) 

Original Message 
From: TOBY.GOULD@,london-fire.gov.uk [TOBY.GOULDfSlondon-fire.gov.uki 
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 04:31 P M G M T Standard Time 
To: Sawyer, Mark; awoodman@westminster.gov.uk 
Subject: G L A rep at Portland House 

I understand the GLA have discussed with you how they can best be kept appraised of the situation. They asked for a 
point of contact here or to embed someone here to act as a link. Stuart Love favoured the latter option so 
arrangements are being made. This is to inform GLA situational awareness rather than a press / comms link. 
Toby 
Toby Gould 
Deputy Head of London Resilience|LONDON RESILIENCE 
E: tobv.gould@london-fire.gov.uk 

Mark, 
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